
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ring Family News - 2013 

 

 

 

The Rings at Silver 

Lake – Summer 2013 

 

With three sons, 

Ben & Franny 

stayed in 

Arkansas with 

their first daughter, 

Lena Violet (Mar). 

 

Seth & Heidi’s 

Isaac Jonathan 

Ring (Sept) 

 
Twins were not 

expected! Ethan and 

Amy’s Cecilia and 

Cyrus are both doing 

well (Oct). 

 

In October the Lelemi Holy 
Bible was typeset and sent for 

printing!  This  November, a 
new three-language 

cluster New Testament 

translation program is starting 
in Ghana.  Andy will help 

train participants, returning 
in December. 

 

 
From January to April of this year, we stayed 

close to home with Kate’s mom and dad.  

Charles Hiram Randall passed away in April.  

We are so grateful for the time we had with him 

these past two years.  

 

 

Hiram is in 

Singapore and 

hopes to 

complete his 

disertation for a 

PhD this coming 

summer. 

 

Christmas 2013 ● The Ring Family ● (570) 663-2071 

http://ringfamilynotes-org.webs.com  

Wycliffe Bible Translators, PO Box 628200, Orlando, FL 32862 

 

 

 

 

In May and June, Andy 

wrapped up his work with the 
Luke Partnership programs in 

Nigeria.  He will now help 
start new cluster programs 

around the world.  Pray 

toward starting all languages 
by 2025. 

 

Andy & Kate Ring 


